Invitation to a webinar for HEIs on the inclusion of higher education students and staff with physical, mental or health-related conditions in the Erasmus+ programme (6 December 10 am Brussels time)
 

Dear colleagues,

 

Following the publication of the Recommendations for higher education institutions on the inclusion of higher education students and staff with physical, mental or health-related conditions in the Erasmus+ programme, we would like to invite HEIs to join a webinar on Tuesday, 6 December from 10:00 to 12:00, Brussels time.

 

The webinar aims at sharing the latest updates concerning the opportunities available for higher education students and staff with physical, mental or health-related conditions, as well as receiving your feedback and questions. We will also present the above-mentioned recommendations, developed in cooperation with the Erasmus+ Higher Education Working Group on Special Needs / Persons with Disabilities.

 

To log into the session, please click on this webinar link on 6 December at the latest 10 minutes before the start of the session so that you can test your sound system (headphones and microphone). When you click on the link, you will be asked to write your name. Kindly identify yourself using the following format: first name, last name and name of your institution, e.g. John Smith (University X).
 

If it is the first time you are using Blackboard Collaborate, please have a look at the enclosed technical information for the webinar.

For those who are unable to participate in the webinar, please note that the session will be recorded.

 

Please take note of the system requirements needed for the session:

· Supported Browsers (we suggest you use Firefox) - Window: Internet Explorer 7, 8, 9, Firefox 3.6+, Google Chrome 3.0.15. Mac: Safari 4.x, Firefox 3.5+. Linux: Firefox 3.5+
· Headset (headphones & microphone): Possibly with noise cancelling microphone 
· Video (optional)
· 28.8 kbps Internet connection
 

We look forward to your participation in the webinar.

 

Kind regards,

 
The EAC Higher Education & OLS Erasmus+ team in cooperation with the Erasmus+ Higher Education Working Group on Special Needs / Persons with Disabilities

